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November 2022 
 

The Carnival of the Baubles procession (voluntary participation) 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope your child is excited about the Carnival of the Baubles workshops in school next week 
(7/11/22 and 11/11/22). I am looking forward to working with them to create our school’s 
lanterns for the Carnival of the Baubles Community event. 
 
Families of the children involved in creating the artwork are invited to parade with their 
creation at the Festive Lantern Parade on the evening of Saturday November 26th. The 
Festive Lantern Parade will be a spectacular community event with a giant puppet, live 
entertainment and music. It provides a wonderful opportunity for schools and community 
groups to come together and celebrate the start of the festive season. 
 
On the day, participants must arrive at 4:15pm in Elwick Place - outside Ashford Picture 
House cinema. The procession starts at 5pm and ends on The Lower High Street about 6pm. 
Myself and other members of staff from Repton Manor Primary school would love to see as 
many families joining us to walk in the procession and represent our school. Parents and 
carers will be required to stay with and supervise children at all times during the 
event. 
 
I appreciate that this is a weekend event and understand if you will be unable to join us. If 
you would like to be part of the procession in the town centre on Saturday 26th November, 
please make the school office aware. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss King 
 
 


